
(713) 787-2500 

Augus t 3, 1990 

FAX 505-827-5740 
ORIGINAL TO FOLLOW 

Mr. Michael Stogner 
Energy, Minerals & N a t u r a l Resources Department 
O i l Conservation D i v i s i o n 
P. O. Box 2088 
Santa, Fe, New Mexico 87504 

Re: Case No. 914 0 
balder No^-J^S^Sl 

Dear Mr. Stogner: 

This l e t t e r i s t o confirm our conversation t h i s afternoon i n 
which we discussed Permian's renewed i n t e r e s t i n the c o n s t r u c t i o n 
and o p e r a t i o n of the Brine d i s p o s a l f a c i l i t y as approved by your 
o f f i c e on June 3, 1987. Please confirm whether the above order has 
remained a c t i v e as requested i n my l e t t e r of A p r i l 20, 1989 or was 
closed. Should s a i d order not be a c t i v e , please consider t h i s 
l e t t e r Permian's o f f i c i a l request t o r e a c t i v a t e s a i d order i n 
accordance w i t h a l l the terms and c o n d i t i o n s of the o r i g i n a l 
a p p l i c a t i o n . 

Your prompt a t t e n t i o n t o t h i s matter w i l l be g r e a t l y 
appreciated. I may be contacted a t 713-787-2558 should you have any 
questions. 

S i n c e r e l y , 

Thomas M. H a r r i s 

TMH:jlw 

PERMIAN OPERATING LIMITED PARTNERSHIP 


